
 
 
 

Fiscal Year 2019–20 Year-End Reporting Reminders  
  
The California Department of Education (CDE) released a letter on June 16, 2020 in 
regards to fiscal year 2019-20 end of year reporting requirements. The purpose of this 
letter is to remind contractors of the due dates and reporting requirements for the fiscal 
year ending June 30, 2020. A subsequent letter will be issued in the coming weeks to 
inform contractors of any changes to childcare and development contracts and reporting 
procedures for FY 2020–21. ​This letter details information important to all agencies that 
contract with the CDE to provide Early Learning and care services. A subsequent letter 
will be issued to inform contractors of changes to contracts and reporting procedures for 
2020–21.  
 
Please find the Year-End letter on the CDNFS Fiscal Year 2019–20 Year-End Reporting 
Reminders web page at ​https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/cd/year-endletter201920.asp​. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this subject, please contact your assigned Fiscal 
Apportionment Analyst at ​https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/cd/faad.asp​. 
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